
Please Remember
For the safety of our students, any photos or video taken 
during a school event, athletic activity or performance 
that include children other than your child, should not be 
posted on:

We are knowledgeable, skilled and innovative 
learners who are developing positive digital 
communication skills.

SCHOOL EVENTS

Facebook

Instagram

Or any other social media site

YouTube

Twitter

You are welcome to take videos or photographs for your 
personal enjoyment.


